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Bowman, Sandy

From: Schilling, Tracy

Sent:  Tuesday, July 01, 2003 6:55 AM
To: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: RE: Pay 02NoPay.xls

Sandy,

Village Cleaners in Gainesville should not be on this list. They switched to hydrocarbon over a year ago.
Thanks!

Tracy

From: Bowman, Sandy

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2003 2:27 PM

To: Norman, Charles; Schilling, Tracy; Lewis, Wayne; Culliver, Sherrill; Janis, Neal; 'tutt@coj.net’;
"John.Parker@ocfl.net'; 'chittle@broward.org'; 'Martin_liebler@doh.state.fl.us'; 'nozari@epchc.org’;
'mmccann@co.pinellas.fl.us'; 'ajaya_satyal@doh.state.fl.us'; 'scameron@co.sarasota.fl.us'’;
'barrom@miami-dade.gov'

Cc: Davis, William; Grant, Patricia

Subject: Pay 02NoPay.xls

Hey Al

According to our records, the attached list identifies those facilities that have not paid their Title V
general permit 2002 annual operations fee. Some of these facilities may no longer be in business or they
may have changed ownership. If you are aware of any such changes, please let us know so that we may
update the database.

Penalty letters were mailed in April to 140 facilities. If you are interested in pursuing enforcement for
non-payment and would like copies of letters mailed or signed certified receipts, please contact Pat Grant.

Thank you. Have a safe and happy Fourth!

Sandy

7/1/2003



